
SHREWSBURY PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
100 MAPLE AVENUE 

SHREWSBURY, MASSACHUSETTS 
 
 

MINUTES OF SCHOOL COMMITTEE EXECUTIVE SESSION 
Conference Room A 

Town Hall 
 

Wednesday, September 3, 2014 
 

Present:  Present: Dr. Dale Magee, Chairperson; Mr. Jason Palitsch, Vice Chairperson; Ms. Erin 
Canzano, Secretary; Ms. Sandy Fryc; Mr. John Samia; Dr. Joseph Sawyer, Superintendent of Schools; 
and Ms. Barb Malone, Director of Human Resources. 
 
Executive Session was convened by Dr. Dale Magee at 8:34 p.m.  
 
Negotiations with Shrewsbury Education Association – Unit B 
Ms. Malone presented to the committee the proposal of updating the job description for the Athletic 
Director.  Recently, the Massachusetts Teacher Retirement System (MTRS) has stipulated that Athletic 
Directors would require educator licensure to be able to retire under their system.  Currently in 
Shrewsbury, the role of Athletic Director is being filled by a licensed educator but that requirement is 
not reflected in the job description.  Ms. Malone's proposal would rectify that situation.  A discussion 
occurred about the course of action to take.  It was agreed to put the item on the agenda for discussion 
and vote at the next open meeting of September 9, 2014. 
 
Adjournment 
On a motion from John Samia, seconded by Sandy Fryc, the executive session was adjourned into open 
session at 8:43 p.m. The vote was as follows:  Sandy Fryc, yes; Erin Canzano, yes; Jason Palitsch, yes; 
John Samia, yes; Dr. Dale Magee, yes. 
 
On a motion from John Samia, seconded by Sandy Fryc, the meeting was adjourned at 8:44 p.m. On a 
roll call vote:  Sandy Fryc, yes; Erin Canzano, yes; Jason Palitsch, yes; John Samia, yes; Dr. Dale 
Magee, yes. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Erin H. Canzano, Secretary 
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